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Tuesday 4th February 2025 
  

Year 1 – Trip to Hertfordshire Zoo 
  
Dear Parents/ Carers,   
  
We are excited to inform you that as part of our topic next half term on animals, we will be taking 
the children on a trip to Hertfordshire Zoo. This will provide the perfect opportunity for the children 
to observe a variety of animals in their habitats, which will help to consolidate and expand on their 
learning in the classroom.  
  
Details are as follows-   
Date:       1B – Monday 24th March 2025   

1E – Tuesday 25th March 2025  
1O – Wednesday 26th March 2025  
 

Time:  9:15am - 2:30pm.  
 
Place:   Hertfordshire Zoo,  

White Stubbs Lane,   
Broxbourne,  
EN10 7QA   
 

Transport:  Children will be travelling via minibus.  
 
Cost:  £10 and you will need to give your permission via Arbor. – If your child is absent 

from school a refund may not be possible as we must book in advance. 
 
Lunch:  The children will be having lunch at the zoo. Your class teacher will send out an 

order form if you wish for your child to have a packed lunch provided by the school. 
You can provide your own lunch; however, NO FISH OR NUTS ARE ALLOWED.  

                        
Full school uniform must be worn but please ensure that your child is wearing the appropriate 
coat and shoes depending on the weather the day of their trip.  
  
If you would like to support your child on the day of your trip, please speak to your class teacher at 
least 1 week prior to the trip. Please note that we have a very limited number of adult tickets 
available.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
  
The Year 1 Team  
 

 


